Leadership Report
Dawn Haberkorn, Chair
Christ the King, Cedar City

| hope everyone had a wonderful summer. It was a good time to rest
and relax and enjoy some quality time with family and friends. Now
that fall is upon us it’s time to get back in the groove. And how
wonderful to get in the groove with the wonderful women of DCCW.
Here is my report for the September 16", 2023, meeting.

In June of 2022 a change and was made to the Convention Guidelines
about the permanent donation of $S500 to the bus transportation
provider for the DCCW convention mass at the Cathedral. We also
added the Cathedral permanently as one of the recipients of the
Convention Mass collection. It was approved at the September 2022
DCCW meeting.

It was brought to the attention of the Leadership Commission in June
2023 that we inadvertently deleted the bus donation approval when
the Bylaws Committee deleted the need get Cathedral donation
approved each June (and made it a permanent mass collection
recipient). The Bylaws Committee will fix this error with the next
revision.

Respectfully submitted,
Dawn Haberkorn



